
CONFAP and DESE Partnership



Agreement

The Memorandum of Understanding between the Brazilian National Council 
for State Funding Agencies – CONFAP – and the Department of Education, 
Skills, and Employment of Australia – DESE – was signed on December 14, 
2020.



Goal

To support activities that encourage Australian and 
Brazilian researchers to collaborate on: 

• Joint research projects; 

• Exchange of Researchers, postdoctoral, and 
postgraduate students including PhD, and Masters;

• Seminars, workshops and publications to promote 
the results of joint activities; 

• The development and coordination of other joint 
activities.  



FAPs Participating



How to request support

1. The research project or activity must be approved by an Australian research fund or 
University recognized by DESE;

2. The Brazilian coordinator(s) must send an e-mail to CONFAP in order to verify the 
support of the FAP(s) from its/their State(s);

3. Each FAP will decide, individually or in partnership/ in consortium with other FAPs, the 
budget allocated for each individual project;

4. A FAP may include its own steps and criteria when deciding to support a joint project, 
respecting its internal regulations;

5. The coordinator will be informed regarding all the requirements;

6. It is expected that the FAP(s) and/or the coordinator(s) keep CONFAP updated regarding 
the support’s process;

7. CONFAP will inform DESE regarding the FAP(s) decision.



Contact

Mrs. Flávia Cerqueira, Advisor for 
International Cooperation:
projetosconfap.dese@gmail.com

mailto:projetosconfap.dese@gmail.com


THANK YOU


